
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
JUNE 
Monday 1  - School re-opens 
Tuesday 2  - Year 6 swimming (6 wks) 
   - Year 4 Salop Market garden 
   - 7.00 p.m. First Holy   
    Communion meeting - Lady  
    Chapel 
Wednesday 3 - Closing date for Sainsbury’s  
    Active Kids vouchers 
   - Year 6 begin their cycle  
    training 
Thursday 4  - School closed - European 
    Elections 
Tuesday 9  - Foundation Stage summer  
    visit to Telford Town Park 
Saturday 13 - 12.00 First Holy Communion 
Tuesday 23  - Year 2 & 3 - Warwick Castle 
            - Parents Open evening  
    7.00 p.m. Nursery 
    8.00 p.m. Reception 
Friday 26 June - Reports out to parents 
Sunday 28   - 11.00 a.m. Going Forth Mass 
Monday 29  - Year 6 Careers afternoon 
JULY 
Wednesday 1 - Nursery closed 
    Classes move 
Tuesday 7  - 2.00p.m. Year 6 Performance 
   - Parents evening 
Wednesday 8 - ‘Rapping Robot’ assembly 
   - 7.00p.m. Year 6 Performance 
Thursday 9  - Year 6 St Chad’s Cathedral 
    and picnic with ‘buddies’ -  
    Lightwoods park 
   - Bethal Centre - Dance  
    Festival 
Tuesday 14  - Year 4 & 5 Weston Super  
    Mare 
   - Year 6 ‘Sing-up’ at  
    Symphony Hall 
   - Year 3 Symphony Hall 
    Performance 
Wednesday 15 - Year 1 Treasure Hunt and 
    Picnic 
Thursday 16 - 9.00 a.m. Leavers Mass 

I ______________________________________ the parent of __________________________________ 
 

have received the June Newsletter.                    Signed ________________________________________ 
 

Answer to the Quiz question is: ___________________________________________________________ 
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SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS 2009 
Please note the Sainsbury’s Active Kids campaign 
closes on 3 June . Please send any  
vouchers to school by that date. 

MR COX’S JOKE CORNER 
Q. Why does the music teacher need a ladder? 
 
    A. to reach the high notes!! 

HEALTH AND SAFETY 
In the interest of Health and Safety may I remind you to 
tie your child’s hair back off their face. 
 
Head lice is an on going problem within the 
school and I would suggest regular checks for 
any ‘visitors’. 

QUIZ QUESTION 
(A music question in honour of  
Mrs Yates)  
Which is the smallest stringed  instrument 
in the modern orchestra? 

SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT PLAN 
Thank you for returning the School Development 
Plan questionnaires.  A response will be sent out in 
the July newsletter.  

BUILDING WORK 
The building work is now near completion and  
hopefully the drive will be back to normal after the 
half-term holiday.   Thank you for your patience. 

LENTON APPEAL - FATHER HUDSON 
SOCIETY 
We have raised so far, £300.   If you have still not 
sent in your boxes please do so before the half-term  
holiday.   Thank you. 

ASCENSION DAY MASS 
Please join us for Mass on Thursday 21 May in 
School at 9.00 a.m. when we will be saying a fond  
farewell to Mrs Yates. 




